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Dear friends of the PECG Sacramento Section, Hope you are happy & healthy and I trust you

4
¢

Sacramento Section

are doing splendidly and enjoying the season.

PECG Sacramento Section Quarterly Luncheon is coming up on May 15th at the Masonic
Temple and hope all of you have bought the ticket to that event. The ticket is only $3 to the
luncheon and the food is great as I promised. Matt Hanson is the key note speaker and he will

be updating us on the bargaining. Matt is the PECG Vice President of Collective Bargaining.

2018 cash out of vacation/annual leave letter is out. If you have not filled out Form 17A please
do so at your earliest convenience, extra cash always comes in handy.

Pecg elections are coming up, a flyer will be sent by next month. If you are interested in run-
ning for election, please become a PECG member and run for any office of your liking.

CalPERS reported that the return rate for the 2017—2018 fiscal year through February 28,
2018 was 8.3% and the total fund assets at that time were valued at $350.9 Billion.

PECG leadership was in Washington D.C from April 16 through 18 for the National Associa-
tion of State Highways and Transportation Unions (NASHTU) for the 19th annual conference.

We need new PECG members for our Sacramento Section. If you are a new hire or only a fee
payer please contact one of the officers so that we can make you a PECG member.

Thank you very much for your membership and your continuous support.
Sincerely,
Tillat Satter, President PECG Sacramento Section,

tillat.satter(@dot.ca.gov

916-227-8676
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